May 7, 2015

To Whom It May Concern

RE: Letter of Recommendation Madden Electric Services,

During the past 5 years, we have completed numerous projects in which Madden Electric has
proven to be a dependable partner in every sense of the word. Madden’s efforts from the
estimating process through final completion have been instrumental to our companies success.
Many of the projects have been unique and complicated projects involving the repair, renovation
or restoration projects on old or historic structures requiring an advanced technical understanding
of the tasks at hand.

We have found Madden Electric to be a top-notch company. They specialize in building
relationships rather than selling services. Their responsiveness, organization, attention to detail
and the specific needs of the project, have ensured the safety of the construction site personnel as
well as the safety of the project site.

Our satisfaction and confidence in Madden Electric Services makes it easy to recommend them
as professionals at the top of their field.
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Dale C. Sellers
President / C.E.Q. of GP
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